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OUR AUSTRALIAN GIRL 
 
The “Our Australian Girl” series is about 8 
girls who lived in the past. I like it because 
they are fictional tales based on real incidents. 
The first book in the series is “Grace”, who 
lived in 1808. There are four books about 
each character and the first three end in cliff-
hanger’s, which makes you want to read the 
next book. All the “Our Australian girl” books 
are written by different people. They can also 
be found in the school library. 

 
Amelia R 

 

Welcome Back to Another School Year! 

 
 
Welcome back everyone to another year at BPS! We are sure that you are all very 
excited to see your friends again. 
 
We would like to welcome back all the teachers and welcome any new students to our 
school. 
 
This week kindergarten 2020 have enjoyed their first week at BPS, we hope they have 
had lots of fun. We would like to ask everyone to look out for the Kindy’s and to help 
make their first year awesome. 
 
Joshua R 

Interview with Ms. Wallace 
 
On Thursday we were lucky enough to be able to interview Ms. Wallace, our Principal. 
 
What is your favourite thing about BPS? 
“My Favourite thing is talking to the students, teachers and parents.” 
 
What is your favourite subject? 
“I loved teaching Math’s, reading, writing, English, technology, art and sport.” 
 
What was your best achievement at school? 
“Having a love of learning, it’s good to have a love of learning because you learn new 
things every day!” 
 
If you couldn’t be a teacher, what would you be? 
“I would want to be an architect (someone who designs building’s).” 
 
Finally, what is your dream car? 
“I’m not really into cars, but I guess I would want a nice dark grey colour, with a coffee 
holder and good air conditioning!” 
 
We would like to thank Ms. Wallace for her time. 
 
Joshua R 

Riddle  
 
A man dies of old age on his 25 birthday. 
How is this possible? 
 

CARTOONIST NEEDED 
 

The school newspaper is looking 
for cartoonists! 
If You’re a good drawer and 
you’re interested, then please 
go to the newspaper google 
classroom and apply for the 
job! We will need an example 
comic so we can see your 
abilities! 
 
If you are having trouble joining, ask your 

teacher for help.   The class code is “3fuztzi”! 
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How to 
contribute to 
“What’s Up” 

 
Did you know you can submit 
articles to “What’s up at BPS”, using 
our “What’s up at BPS Google 
Classroom”. To do this, all you need 
to do is go to your student portal, 
go to Learning, Show More, G Suite 
and then click on Classroom. After 
that, click on the plus sign in the 
top right corner and write “3fuztzi”. 
Now you should be in the “What’s 
up at BPS Google Classroom”. In 
this Google Classroom, you can 
submit any article you would like to 
put in our newspaper. This could 
include book reviews, a recount of 
somewhere fun you have been, 
persuasive articles, crosswords or 
anything else you would like to see 
in this newspaper. Just type up the 
article, send it and maybe you’ll see 
it in one of our future editions! 

 
Charlie M 
 

 

Map of BPS 

Riddle answer: 

 
Because he was born on the 29th of Feb 


